
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

RE-ADVERTISEMENT – EXTENDED DATE FOR REPRESENTATIONS  
  

  
                                                 

The following Planning Application has been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  Any 
person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as from Tuesday 4th August 2015 
 

REF NO 
NAME OF 
APPLICANT 

SITUATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2015/063 

 
 
Miss D. A Lewis  
 

 
 
Plot 263A(2) S IV, (Also 
known as Dragon’s Den)   
Route de Picaterre.  
 

 
 
Remodel and extend existing house , 
rebuild first floor, raise roof by 1.4 
Metres, new garage 
 

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY 28th August 2015.  
 

Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the 
applicant.  Please note that letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the 
Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant. 
 
 

 
 

 
13th August 2015 

John Young  
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee 

 
  

  John.Young@gov.gg 
  Tel. 825531 
   

mailto:John.Young@gov.gg

